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     Congrégation des Filles du Saint-Esprit                                           Maroua le 02/03/2019 

     Vice-province du Cameroun 

    B.P.753  Maroua 

    Tel (+237) 699800172 

    Mail : vpfsemaroua@yahoo.fr 

 

Greetings, our dear Benefactors, 

We are endlessly grateful for the assistance you continue to offer to our Jeannette 

HORBAITA Center.. It is such a comfort for us to have this money, because it i a huge support 

for our mission with these young girls  who are getting ready to take their own future in 

hand.  The money you gave us ($2000.00) was welcomed and was used to buy some 

computers.   These young women like to work with computers, and it also open them up to 

the modern world. 

 

Below we are attaching a few photos of some of the activities at our center: 

We thank you again.  May God bless you! 

 

                                                                             Sœur Pauline MAISENSO, FSE 

                                                                             Vice-Provinciale Cameroun 

 

 

                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        Young women in Compjter class 
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                                                 Girls in sewing class                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    Cultual activities at the Center 
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Teachers with their students 
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                              Annual Pstny mrryinh 

 

 


